
 
 
   

Summer Issue 1/2024 

Friends of Calmore 

Infant School 

It was lovely to be able to sell Mother’s Day plants again this 
year allowing the children to come and choose a plant for 
their grown-ups.   
 
The Sponsored Bunny Hop was a fantastic event, and we are 
thankful to you all. 
 
On the last day of term, the children enjoy an afternoon of 
Music, Magic and Games with Robbie the Wizard.  This was 
funded by FCIS. 
 
 
We are busy planning more activities and events throughout 
this term, so keep an eye out for letters home and updates on 
the Calmore Infant School Facebook Page. 

 

   Easyfundraising  
Please remember to use easyfundraising when shopping 

online. 

Over 6,000 shops and sites will donate to Friends of 

Calmore Infant School for FREE when you use 

easyfundraising to shop with them. 

 

     

Every Monday from 13/5/24 

Ice Cream Sale 

 

17th May 

Last day to order 

Leavers T-shirts 

 

School Disco 

 

13th June 

Father’s Day Shop 

 

Can you help? 
We are looking for a team of parents who 

would like to help on events we are arranging. 

You do not need to commit to everything, 

however if you feel you would like to help, 

please contact the Chair Person, details are 

below. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Ice Cream Mondays 
We will be selling ice creams after 
school every Monday from Monday 
13th May.  CASH ONLY 
 
If you would be able to help us, 
please let Tracey or the office know. 
Your help is appreciated. 

Disco 
The disco we held last week 
was a huge success and due to 
popular demand, we will be 
holding another one on 17th 
May.  The Sumup Store will be 
open from Wednesday 1st May.  
 

 
 

 



 

fcis@calmore-inf.hants.sch.uk 
 

Father’s Day 

Facebook: Calmore Infant School 

Information page 

 Name of Chair: Tracey Oakley 

 

We are always looking at ways to raise 

money for the school. 

If you work for a company who are able to 

sponsor us, or do a matching system for fund 

raising, please get in touch. 

All money raised by FCIS is spent on our 

children. 

 

We will be holding a Father’s Day Gift Sale on Thursday 
13th June. 
Please look out for more details after half term. 
 

 
 

Year 2 Leavers Tshirts 
If you wish to purchase a leavers t.shirt head over to the link 

below. 
Please order as soon as possible. 
Last day to order is 17th May. 

 
As the T-shirts are made to order, we cannot extend the 

deadline. 
  

To order your t-shirt, please visit  
fcis.sumupstore.com 

Please ensure Child’s Name and Class is in the name of the 
order. 

  
 

Thursday 6th June 

 9.00am 

 


